
Bern, 27 January 2021 

Concerning: Recent advances in gastro-intestinal cancers 

Dear sir or madam, 
 
I am writing to confirm that I have edited the article named above on behalf of Dr Thibaud 
Koessler of HUG. A native English speaker and a Professor of English at the University of Bern 
in Switzerland, I edited the entire article and can confirm that it is now free of linguistic and 
grammatical errors.   
 
Please do not hesitate to contact me if I can be of further assistance. 
 
Sincerely yours, 
 
 
Mary C. Flannery 
mary.flannery@ens.unibe.ch 
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